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Voluntary Separation Program 

As you are aware, SUNY is facing significant budget challenges. At Stony Brook University we are looking at ways 
to meet those challenges while providing opportunities to our faculty and staff. 

As a result, we are pleased to offer a one-time, local, Voluntary Separation Program to Stony Brook University 
(West Campus, HSC, and Stony Brook Southampton) full-time M/C, UUP, CSEA, Council 82, PEF, and NYSCOPBA 
employees, as well as full-time employees of the Stony Brook Foundation and Research Foundation's 
administrative employees. We are unable to extend this opportunity to Research Foundation employees who are 
compensated from the direct costs of an externally sponsored project. 

Employees who have 30 or more years of service at Stony Brook University and who are on the payroll full-time as 
of March 1, 2010, are eligible for a lump-sum payment of fifty percent (50%) of their base salary. Individuals who 
think they might want to participate are asked to submit an expression of interest form to Human Resource 
Services no later than May 7, 2010. Employees will then have several weeks to explore the option, and to 
determine whether they wish to separate from Stony Brook University no later than Summer 2010. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 General Questions  
 Employee Benefits Questions  
 Lump-Sum Payment Questions  

Forms 

 Voluntary Separation Program Expression of Interest Form   
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